
 

The Smartie Challenge ! 
 

 

Our school has chosen to raise money for Maggie’s, a charity which supports 
people with cancer. We would like to fundraise by doing a Smartie challenge. 
Before half term the children will come home with a tube of Smarties that we 
would like them to enjoy. After they have emptied their tube (we bet it doesn’t 

take long !) we would like them to try to fill their tube with as many 20p coins as 
they can collect. All of the Smartie tubes need to be returned back to school by 

Friday 7
th

 November, when there will be a class competition to see which 
class has raised the most money from the Smartie challenge. 

 
Then, each class will keep £20 of the money that they have raised from the 

Smartie tubes; the remainder will go into our Maggie’s fund. With the £20 each 
class retains, they will be taking part in an enterprise project to see which class 
can make their money grow the most. Each class can make or buy objects to 

sell, and this will be done before Christmas. All money made by the classes will 
go into our Maggie’s fund. Thanks in advance for your fantastic support with 

this project. Good luck to each class ! 
 


